
 

           

To:  Nursing Units – 2E, 2W, 3W, 4E, 5E, 5W 

  Hospitalists & Call Room Occupants 

 

From:   Jim O’Brien 

Subject: HVAC Maintenance   
                            Monday July 15  02:00 AM 
 
 

There is HVAC maintenance/repair work scheduled for Monday July 15,  02:00 AM – 09:00 AM.  
 
Impacted will be patient rooms on the east and west wings for Floors 2-5. This will include the patient 
rooms on Nursing Units 2E, 2W, 3W, 4E, 5E, and 5W. Also affected will be the 3E wing including 
hospitalist offices and provider call rooms.  
 
Not impacted will be corridors, nurse stations and rooms in the center core of each unit.  There will be 
no impact to the Nursery, 6th Floor or any areas on the 1st floor or Basement level including the ED, OR, 
Radiology, Lab, Food Services etc. 
 
Should you have concerns during the work period, please contact Plant Operations Work Leader via 
Vocera or ext. x5668.  
 


